
 

Dear Burbank parents or guardians, 

We are excited about starting the school year in our beautiful new building! 

We are looking forward to watching our students reactions as they enter the 

building and see the open learning spaces, smartboards in every classroom, 

and areas where they can sit and charge their chrome books.  The learning 

environment is designed to feel and look like they are in a college setting! 

Our first day of school is Tuesday, August 16 and students are to report to 

campus by 8 am in the morning.  All students will enter the main building 

through the cafeteria where they can eat breakfast and be directed to find 

their Advisory class on locator lists.  During Advisory class, students will be 

given their schedule and instructed on how to find their classes. Please help 

us by making sure your child arrives on time. 

During the day, students will learn the school wide expectations and goals 

for our school year. 

Please take the time to review the attachments, so that you become familiar 

of our campus expectations.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Ms. Talamantes, Head of School 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 





 



 





 





 


